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Consumer correspondence for docket 20200226. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: bondorsh@comcast.net <bondorsh@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 2:54 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: SUBJ: Docket #20200226-SU 

TO WHO IT MAY CONCERN: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00253-2021 

I am writing to you as a property owner in the Cape Haze Development which is within the service area 
contained in the application from Environmental Utilities, LLC [EU] for central sewer. 

I object to EU's request for the bifurcation of the certificate and rate-making proceedings and I object to the 
granting of a temporary waiver of Rule 25-30.033(1 )(p) and (q). 

Given the inadequate information regarding the applicant's financial strength and management experience as 
well as the costs to the stakeholders involved with this project, the applicant's request for a waiver should be 
denied. As a stakeholder in the proposed service area, it is important to have all the relevant information 
regarding the proposed central sewer, including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type of system 
intended for installation. 

Cape Haze is in the Charlotte County Utilities (CCU) service area and as such if sewers are to be installed they 
should be done under the auspices of CCU. 

However, we dispute the generalized findings in the 2017 Charlotte County Sewer study as to the need to 
remove our septic tanks and replace them with sewers. 

I therefore request that EU's request for bifurcation and a temporary waiver be denied. 

Yours truly, 
Ralph C Bond 
Carol Dorshimer 
bondorsh@comcast.net 
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